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To: RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From: Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Jeff Dase, Deputy Superintendent 
Date:   July 22, 2025 
Re:  Tri-State Travel, Transportation Services  
 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Education approve Tri-State Travel, 530 W. 76th Street, 
Davenport, IA, for various transportation needs.  While Johannes Bus Services is the preferred 
provider whenever possible, Tri-State Travel offers an alternative when larger buses are needed, 
or when Johannes or Act II Transportation are unavailable. In addition to transporting athletes, 
Tri-State Travel is also used for field trips and non-athletic events for other schools within the 
District. This vendor has been a long-time partner of the District, reflecting a strong and reliable 
history of service. 
 
Spending History: 
 

FY25 $57,760 

FY24 $45,300 

FY23 $65,457 

 
 
Investment Period: Fiscal Year 26 
Total Investment:  Not to exceed $70,000 
Funding Source: Transportation Funds 
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